NOTICE TO PROCEED

30 May 2023

MS. KIM HEE OK
CEO

Rakso CT
112-1002, Mapo Samsung APT

28 Doha-gil, Mapo-Gu, Seoul

Dear Ms. Kim:

Notice is hereby given to Rakso CT that work may commence for the Web/Mobile Site
Enhancement / Updating / Maintenance, Social Media Management, and Digital
Marketing Services for PDOT-Korea starting from June 1, 2023, until May 31, 2024.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms

and conditions of our agreement on this engagement.

cceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided

Please acknowledge receipt and a
below and email back to us the signed copy at jake@philippinetourism.co.kr and

Iilv@philippinetouﬁsm.co.kr.

Very truly yours,

Coninol—

MARIA CORAZON JORDA-APO

Tourism Director
Philippine Department of Tourism

Conforme:
dgid Y

RAKSO CT

Date: |% JuN "202
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